
Project Update: February 2016 
 
In November 2015, I had a meeting with members of the Mashaquipe Company, is a small 
company owned by members of the Tacana indigenous group. They are truly interested in 
good practices in the observation of the bufeos, and are willing to incorporate the practices. 
We had some small workshops there. I talked to the Vice Minister of Tourism, and they will 
give me the support for the workshops in the communities and other tour operators. 
 
Next week I have meetings with the Director of Tourism of Beni Department and the director 
of Trinidad City. 
 
On the other hand, the small booklet for kids will be partially printed by the Minister of 
Environment.  This will be part of the anti-wildlife traffic campaign. It will be printed in March 
2016. The booklet will be used in the education campaigns. 
 

 
 


